
 
 

  
 
 

Celebrate Love Your Library Month—and Your Impact! 
 
Dear Library Friend, 

This September, during Love Your Library Month, we’re celebrating everything that makes Western Allegheny 
Community Library a vibrant cornerstone of our community—and we’re inviting you to be a part of the story. 

This year marks the 10th anniversary of the Love Your Library campaign, and it’s a perfect moment to reflect on 
how far we've come—thanks to the generosity of library supporters like you. 

Your library is a launchpad for creativity, connection, and lifelong learning. It’s where toddlers take their first steps 
toward literacy, teens discover new passions, adults reimagine career paths, and neighbors become friends. 

Every corner of the library hums with possibility—from hands-on STEM experiences and storytimes to job-seeking 
support and tech training. These programs and resources aren’t just helpful—they’re life-changing. 

And none of it happens without supporters like you.  

Here’s the exciting part: Every dollar donated during the month of September will be eligible for a prorated match 
from the Jack Buncher Foundation. That means your gift will go even further to fuel: 

• A refreshed, responsive collection filled with books and materials our community wants and needs 

• Innovative programs that spark curiosity for all ages 

• Technology upgrades that keep access equitable and up-to-date 

• Safe, welcoming spaces designed for learning, gathering, and growing 

Please consider making a gift today. Your generosity helps ensure the library continues to be a place where 
imagination thrives, opportunities are endless, and everyone feels at home. To take advantage of the Love Your 
Library match, please visit westernalleghenylibrary.org by September 30. 

Thank you for loving your library—and for helping us inspire and empower our community, every day. 

With sincere appreciation,   

Mackenzie Partyka  

 

Library Director   
Western Allegheny Community Library 

P.S. Mark your calendar! Our annual Fall for Your Library fundraiser is happening on Saturday, September 20th 
from 6–10 PM at Celebrations Banquet Bar & Grill. Enjoy a fun night out with food and beverage tastings, raffles, 
auctions, games, music, and great company—all while supporting the library. Best of all, proceeds count towards 
the Love Your Library prorated match! Get your tickets and event details at westernalleghenylibrary.org. 


